

October 12, 2020

Roberto Partarrieu Executive Director Catholic Charities P.O. Box 266 La Crosse, WI 54602

Dear Roberto,

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that Mayo Clinic Health System – Franciscan Healthcare, Inc. had staff occupying the building located at 508 5th Avenue South, La Crosse, Wisconsin until May 1, 2020. The building was utilized for office space until this date at which point the building was vacated to prepare it for sale.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Vice Chair – SWW/ Administration

Mayo Clinic Health System-Franciscan Healthcare

/lmc